
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov' <darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/29/2017 3:31:51 PM
Subject: Advisory Council On Aging

Attachments: 2017-6-8 Draft Appointments Application.docx
2017-6-29 Council on Aging Announcement.docx

Good Afternoon,
 
The statute requires that the Director provide statewide notice for nominations for expiring seats on the Advisory 
Council on Aging. Attached is a draft of a notice to accomplish this. I have set an initial deadline for July 21st so that 
we may make appointments on the ones we are likely to reappoint or already have folks interested in.
 
Gerry and I have discussed how the notice should be distributed, including posting on the website, sending to AAAs, 
sending to Senate and House (if you would like), and to the AP Day book.
 
Gerry and I also discussed that he may be better suited to collect all the applications and then provide the 
recommendations to the Lieutenant Governor and from there I can generate the letters appointing the new 
members. I am happy for Gerry to collect and manage the applications, but believe the final decision on that rests 
with Danny and Darryl, so if you could please let us know how you would like to proceed.
 
The application for nominees is also attached, should you agree to Gerry collecting the applications, then I propose a 
few edits to the title and main contact to make this application specific to the Advisory Council on Aging.
 
Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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